
The American institute of Architects

1735 New York Avenue NW

Washington, DC 20006-5292

Phone: (800) 242 3837

March 27, 2024

TO Senior Professor— Kaepkulov Kanybek

Kyrgyz State Technical University named after. Razzakova

institute of Architecture and Design

Department of
“Architecture”

UL Maldybaeva 34b,

Bishkek, Kyrgyzstan 720045

Dear Mr. Kaepkulov Kanybek (AIA number: 4081 8353),

Congratulations! On behalf of the American Institute of Architects (AIA), located in Washington, DC, we invite you
to present your article “impact on Climate Change through World Urbanization” on 22-30 April, 2024 as a part of

the AIA Conference on Architecture & Design, which will be held in Washington, DC. This letter serves as the

official confirmation of your selection.

AIA24 is a premier annual conference that celebrates multidisciplinary solutions from across the built environment

and the power of designing a better world, together.

Through networking, education, events, tours, and the industry’s largest expo, AIA fosters cross—industry

collaborations and solutions between licensed architects, design professionals, associates, engineers,

contractors, interior designers, landscape architects, firm owners, owners/clients, emerging professionals, and

beyond to showcase the strength ofthe AEC industry.

We look forward to welcoming you to the AIA Conference on Architecture & Design 2024.

Sincerely,

Kimberly N. Dowdell

2024 President

AIA, NOMAC


